
Monday, August 28, 2023  
 

Listen up FFA members! Maryville FFA is holding their first Chapter meeting of the year on Wednesday August 30th 
after school in the South Auditorium at 12:30. Reminder it is a minimum day so we will be providing Lunch for all 

members. We hope to see you all there! 
 
 

On Thursday August 31st Maryville FFA will have a Mountain Mikes Fundraiser. Please help us raise money for our 
chapter by mentioning Marysville FFA at checkout with your purchase. This will be the last chance to earn an FFA 

point for the month of August. 

The Orange Exchange is back! The first one will be Wednesday, September 13th at lunch under the stairs 
of the math and science building. Remember to be respectful, responsible, healthy and engaged in your 

classes and around campus to earn Orange Bucks. 
 
 

Make sure to turn those Wampum Cards in at the Student Store. We are back to having 
weekly drawings for lunch with a staff member! 

 
 

Remember to bring your Chromebook, charger & Clever badge with you to school each day! It is your 
responsibility to come to school prepared ready to learn and to be engaged.  

 
 

Students, just a reminder that with the warm weather still hanging around, MHS has a dress 
code. All shirts must have straps and must cover your torso. Shirts must be free of graphics that 

promote drug, alcohol and tobacco use like “Cookies”, “Backwoods” or “Sierra Brewing”.  
 
 

Date Day Sport and Opponent Location Game Time Time Out of 
Class 

8/28 Monday Volleyball vs. Forest Lake 
Christian 

Marysville 5:00pm and 6:00pm None 

 
 

Thank you for being responsible, respectful, healthy and engaged!  
 
 


